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The Magellan GSS Infrastructure Fund (APIR NET0558AU) (the ‘Fund’) product disclosure statement is no longer available.

The Fund is to be terminated on 7 June 2022. As such no new applications or distribution reinvestments will be accepted
into the Fund.

Need more information?

For more information, please contact your adviser if you have one, or Investor Services on contact@netwealth.com.au or
1800 888 223.

The information provided in this notice is general information only and is not intended to imply any recommendation or
opinion about a financial product. This information does not take into account your personal objectives, financial situation
or needs. You should consider whether a financial product is appropriate for you in light of your personal objectives,
financial situation and needs, and you should consider consulting a financial adviser before making a decision.



